[bookmark: _GoBack]Teasley Elementary School
and the 
Teasley Treble Tones Chorus
presents
WINTERFEST
Saturday, December 5, 2015
4:00 pm-8:00 pm
The Treble Tones Chorus is gearing up to host their first annual WINTERFEST (Tree Lighting)! This event will benefit the entire school and the Smyrna/Vinings Community.  We are asking the help of all Teasley students and families by asking them to donate items needed for the Hot Cocoa Bar that will be sold at the event.
The fifth grade classes have been asked to donate Styrofoam cups.  Please have your donations brought back to school no later than November 30th. Donations should be placed in the assigned boxes outside the music room (Carnegie Hall).
Thank you for your support!


